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If Portland, Maine can do it, can’t Portland and Oregon? Please, for the sake of all of our children, and all of our
beloved and wild animals, and all of our food and water, please vote for house bill 3058.

Chlorpyrifos and neonicotinoids are harmful to our community, likely in more ways then we know. Lead the way
and make us proud. Thank you.
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